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Phase 5 of the MMW Library Spatial Re-organization Project
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Upon the completion of Phase 4 of the MMW Library Spatial Re-organization project, the new 2/F will be
re-open on Saturday, 19 December 2015. Phase 5 of the project will also commence on the same day
under which the whole 1/F will be closed for renovation. Phase 5 is expected to be completed in late
February 2016 after which 1/F will be re-open with ample space for group discussion, teaching resources
and children’s literature.

Library books under Classes A to L of the Circulation Collection originally shelved on 1/F will be relocated to
2/F.  Some of them will now be housed at the newly installed compact shelves. Instructions and safety
notices for using the compact shelves will be posted on the shelves for users’ information and attention.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the closure of the 1/F and the works in Phase 5. For further
details, please contact the Library’s Circulation Counter at 2948-6658.
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